
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
11 July 2018 
 
 
Ms Deborah Brill 
A/Executive Director, Planning Policy  
Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY   NSW 2001 
Via email:  codes@planning.nsw.gov.au  
 
 
Dear Ms Brill 
 
Re:  Housekeeping amendment to the Codes SEPP 
 
The Australian Institute of Building Surveyors (AIBS) is recognised nationally and internationally as 
the peak professional body representing building surveying practitioners in Australia. 
 
The Explanation of Intended Effect (EIE) for the proposed Housekeeping Amendment to the State 
Environmental Planning Policy (Exempt and Complying Development Codes) 2008 has been 
reviewed by AIBS and we extend our support to the proposed changes.  No objections to any of 
the proposed amendments are offered.      
  
AIBS wishes to thank the Department for the opportunity to comment. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
AUSTRALIAN INSTITUTE OF BUILDING SURVEYORS 
        

         
Damian O’Shannassy, FAIBS 
Chapter President – NSW/ACT 


